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Now Available: DMF NEWS for Quarters 3 & 4 of 2018 

 
 

The most recent edition of our newsletter, DMF NEWS, is now available for download. This edition 

covers events and issues of the second half of 2018, including: 

 

- Sea Herring Buffer Zone 

- Striped Bass Initiative  

- Updated Fines and Penalties 

- 2019 Commercial Quota Update 

- New Recreational Catch Estimates 

- Dogfish Market Study 

- MA Shellfish Initiative 

- Regulatory Updates 

- And MORE! 

 

Read online or download the e-version here.  

 

 

 
David E. Pierce, PhD 

Director 
 

 Charles D. Baker 
Governor 

Karyn E. Polito 

Lieutenant Governor 

Matthew A. Beaton 

Secretary 

Ronald S. Amidon 

Commissioner 

Mary-Lee King 

Deputy Commissioner 

 

 

 

https://www.mass.gov/info-details/dmf-news-2018-q3-q4
https://www.mass.gov/media/1961491/download

